
Record of our Faithfulness 2019 2020

Ministry/Operations Offering
Received (Aug.)

$14,775 $8,162

Ministry/Operations
Expenses Paid (Aug.

$21,847 $17,921

Mission Offering Rec. (Aug.) $4,750 $2,093

Mission Expenses Pd (Aug.) $2,321 $2,587

The following members of Grace Church have been

hospitalized since the 

previous edition of Grace Notes.

Claire Henderson , John Mahle , Richard Moyer and Jan
Womer 

 If you are admitted to UPMC Northwest 
in Seneca, please remember to tell 

the admissions staff that you are a member of 
Grace United Methodist Church 

in Oil City and you would like pastoral care. 

 Parish Register October 2020

Grace Church has lost a number of churchmembers since the last edition of Grace Notes. 
Rev. Jack Friggle passed away on Sept. 10, 2020. The
family will wait until er Covid is over and schedule a
memorial service. Please keep Sandy and all their kids
in prayer.
  
Bettty Lou Gordon passed away on Thursday, Sept. 3,
2020. Betty was a member of Grace Church since
1939. She was loved and respected by all who came
into contact with her. She was proceeded in death by
her husband Eugene N. Gordon.

Della Rodgers passed away on Tuesday July 28, 2020. 
She was a member of Grace for 65 years, joining in
May 1955. She had been an active member of Grace.
A private service for immediate family was held on
Sunday August 2 with Pastor Myers officiating. A
celebration of life memorial service will be held at
Grace at a future date. Contributions in Della’s
memory may be made to Grace Church’s TV Ministry
program. Our prayers continue to be with Della’s
family and loved ones as they mourn her loss.Philip Anderson passed away on July 20, 2020.  Phil
was a member of Grace Church from 1956 through
1977.  He had restored his membership in 1995. He was
dedicated to missions, with the Hope for Hispanola
mission in the Dominican Republic especially touching
his heart. Funeral services for Phil will be held at a
future date. Memorial contributions can be made to
Grace UMC or the Venango County Humane Society. 
Our prayers are with Phil’s wife, Rina and with all of
Phil’s family during this difficult time of loss. May the grace of the Lord bring comfort to the family and friends of those we have lost.

If you would like a copy of Our Daily Bread

or The Upper Room, please call the church

office to make arrangements for pick-up

or mailing.  677-3013

C o m m i t t e e s  M e m b e r s .  T h a n k  y o u  t o  a l lw h o  a g r e e d  t o  b e  o n  a  c o m m i t t e e ,  a n da  f r i e n d l y  r e m i n d e r  t h a t  y o u r  s e r v i c e sb e g i n  J a n u a r y  2 0 2 1 .     
If anyone would like to receive

boxed giving envelopes please let

Shena or Leeann know by October

9th. They will arrive by late

November.


